
 

February 12, 2010 

 

 

To: Tamara Machmut-Jhashi 

 Secretary of the University Senate 

 

From: Carrie Abele, Chair 

 University Assessment Committee 

 

Subject: Response to Assessment Plan for the Proposed Master of Arts in Communication 

program 

 

 

The University Assessment Committee (UAC) has reviewed and approved the assessment 

plan for the proposed Master of Arts in Communication program. 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Virinder Moudgil, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost  

 Ronald Sudol, Dean, CAS 

 Jennifer Heisler, Chair, Communications and Journalism 

 UAC files 

 

 


